
Potential Risk         Low                     Medium                Elevated                High 

Tasks can be performed 
with minimal and 

infrequent personal 
interaction (< 6 feet) at 
site with no known or 

suspect cases

Limited 

Nature of work allows for 
use of face coverings, 

avoidance of unnecessary 
contact (< 6 feet) with 

others, and the ability to 
maintain hand hygiene

Limited

Moderate

Vehicle with up to 2 
occupants with or 

without overnight stay

Tasks routinely 
conducted in close 

contact (< 6 feet) with 
individuals or groups 

(> 10 people) for 
extended periods of 

time with no known or 
suspect cases

Vehicle with up 
to 4 occupants 
with or without 
overnight stay

Air travel with 
or without 

overnight stay

Limited, Moderate, or 
Extensive

Direct contact 
with known or 
suspect cases

Air travel with 
or without 

overnight stay

Additional control measures 
required due to high risk of 
transmission or inability to 

ensure the use of face 
coverings, appropriate 
physical distancing, or 
proper hand hygiene

1
Field Site 

Conditions and 
Work 

Requirements

2
COVID-19 

Community Spread 
at Temporary Duty 

Location

3
Mode of 

Transportation and 
Length of Stay

4
Controls in Place

Limited

Moderate

Extensive

Nature of work allows for 
use of face coverings, 

avoidance of unnecessary 
contact (< 6 feet) with 

others, and the ability to 
maintain hand hygiene

Nature of work allows for 
use of face coverings, 

avoidance of unnecessary 
contact (< 6 feet) with 

others, and the ability to 
maintain hand hygiene

Air travel with 
or without 

overnight stay

Vehicle with up 
to 4 occupants 
with or without 
overnight stay

Vehicle with single 
occupant and no 

overnight stay

*

* Remains at elevated risk if there is only one occupant in the vehicle
Starting in upper left, move down the chart, responding to each category/determinant of risk to arrive at overall level of potential risk. Note: risk cannot move from right to left (increased risk to decreased risk) in navigating through the framework. 

Tasks conducted in close 
contact (< 6 feet) with 

individuals or small 
groups (< 10 people) for 

periods that may 
occasionally exceed 15 
minutes at site with no 
known or suspect cases


